
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
26 April 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Year 10 Summer Term Curriculum Plans 

 
We hope you all had a restful and enjoyable Easter holiday.   
 
Every term you will continue to receive a detailed breakdown of the term’s learning plans for each 
individual subject.  We are hoping that this can support you in helping and discussing topics and 
units of learning with your children at home.   
 
May I take this opportunity to wish you all a successful summer term. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr D N Goddard 
Deputy Headteacher 

 


